
27/08/2019 

MR Deborah McMeniman 
7 / 75 - 75 Queenscliff Road Queenscliff ST 
QUEENSCLIFF NSW 2096 
mcmenima@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2019/0845 - 68 A Queenscliff Road QUEENSCLIFF NSW 2096

We are concerned as the proposed development does not allow for adequate parking in a 
neighbourhood where parking is already inadequate. The proposed development also appears 
to exceed the councils height restrictions. 

Sent: 27/08/2019 5:08:12 PM
Subject: Online Submission


